
WESTSIDE UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Nutrition Services Department 

Parents/Guardians, 

We are pleased to announce that the Board of Trustees of the Westside 

Union School District voted to approve the change of reduced 

lunch/breakfast prices to free for the 2020-2021 school year.   

If your child qualifies for reduced meals and has a current positive 

balance, that money can be used for a la carte items, including extra 

milk or you may contact us at (661) 943-1057 to request a refund in the 

form of a check.   

Your student may qualify for free meals at Westside Union School 

District, to find out you can apply online at https://WUSDnutrition.com 

or pick up an application at any Westside Union School. 

 

“This institution is an equal opportunity provider” 

 

 

https://wusdnutrition.com/

